YSGOL BRYN ALYN

CHURCH STREET, GWERSYLLT, WREXHAM, LL11 4HD
Tel: (01978) 720700 Fax: (01978) 752889

Website: www, ysgolbrynalyn.co.uk
e-mail: mailbox@ysgolbrynalyn.wrexham.sch.uk

Headteacher: Alison Kipping, B.Sc. (Hens.) M.Ed

June 2018

Dear Parent/Guardian

RE: Ysgol Bryn Alyn School Uniform

As you are all aware the Ysgol Bryn Alyn uniform is changing and a new school uniform will be
introduced from this September. The change {o blazers and a tie is being introduced to improve
the current standard of uniform being worn by pupils in the school and to ensure that we have a
smart uniform policy that is followed consistently by all of our pupils.

The new uniform is for all pupils in Years 7 to 10. Year 11 pupils will be required to wear a white
shirt, plain black v-necked jumper and a clip on tie. As this is a change to previous information
sent out in relation to the new uniform, the school will purchase a tie for each Year 11 pupil. This
change is to ensure that all pupils feel part of the Ysgol Bryn Alyn community. Full details of the
uniform can be found on the reverse of this letter.

The new style uniform is available to purchase from Sarah’'s Embroidery, based in Penley where
you can shop in person or place orders online or over the phone. To support you and the school in
this change over to the new uniform Ysgol Bryn Alyn will hold 3 sizing events. Sarah's Embroidery
will be present at these events and will have a selection of blazers to try on and will be able to
answer any questions you may have.

These uniform events will take place on the following days:

Tuesday 3" July 2018, 4pm — 7pm in the School Gym. This evening is targeted primarily at our
new pupils joining us in September.

Tuesday 10" July, 4pm -7pm in the School Gym.
Thursday 12™ July, 4pm — 7pm in the School Gym.

The school will also be open in the summer holidays on the following days for the collection of on-
line uniform/phone orders: Thursday 23™ August, 10 — 4pm

Tuesday 28" August, 10 — 4pm

Wednesday 29" August, 10 — 4pm

As a community we are all proud of our young people and are passionate about giving them the
best opportunities. Thank you for your continued support and please do not hesitate to contact the
school if you would like clarification on any uniform item.

Yours sincerely
Miss A Kipping
Headteacher
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Blazer

All pupils (Years 7-10) are required to wear a grey blazer with a
gold trim, embroidered with the YBA logo.

Also required for all pupils is a
black (clip on) tie with a gold
and red stripe.

Boys blazer Girls blazer
These items of uniform can be
Item Price inc. purchased from Sarah’s
VAT Embroidery, based in Penley.
Ziggy Blazer with gold trim (boys & girls) | £33.00 You can shop in person or place orders cnline or
over the phone
Ziggy Blazer with gold trim; 38" chest and | £36.00
above (boys and girls)
Black V-neck jumper no logo—optional £9.50
(child sizes)
Black V-neck jumper no logo—optional £12.00
(adu|t sizes) Tel: 01978 484848
Clip on tie (black, yellow and red) £6.00 Email: hello@sarahsembroldery.co.uk
PE Polo Shirt (child sizes) £7.75 Visit: www,sarahembroidery.co.uk
PE Polo Shirt (adult sizes) £11.00
PE Sweatshirt (child sizes) £10.00 White Shirt
PE Sweatshirt (adult sizes) £15.75 Plain white shirts, long or short sleeved, are available
from all major supermarkets, and other retailers such as
Black PE shorts (child sizes) £4.00 Matalan, Debenhams and Marks and Spencer.
Black PE shorts (adult sizes) £5.00

Black V-necked Jumper (optional)

A plain black v-necked jumper may be worn un-
der the blazer. Jumpers are available from Sa-
rah's Embroidery, or from major supermarkets

and other retailers such as Matalan, Debenhams

and Marks and Spencer.

Trousers / Skirts Schoal Shoes
School shoes should be black or brown leather
(synthetic leather is acceptable).
Trainers, canvas pumps, high heels, steel toe
capped shoes/boots and Vans are not acceptable in
school,

Trousers should be black and school appropriate, and skirts
should be black and reaching the knee. Simply because a
high street retailer may include certain styles of black trou-

sers in their designated ‘school wear range’, this is not assur-

ance that they will fit with the Ysgol Bryn Alyn uniform policy
and our expectations.






